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SECTION I 

Basketball 

Basketball was started early in the fall by Dr. Paul 

E. Hartman, Chairman of the Division. Six interested players 

showed up for the first meeting, but that proved to be the 

best attendance except for two games that were played towards 

mid-December. 

Practices were limited to the outdoor court during the 

warm hours of the day which discouraged many of the participants. 

After continued effort to keep the club intact attendance 

mandated that the sport be dropped for the current year. 

However, interest remains high in basketball and it is anticipated 

that the sport will be given a second chance in 1973. 
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